
 

 

18th November 2016 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Update on Staff Absence in 1LH  
 
Due to the unknown specific return date of Louisa Hall we have decided to continue to recruit Jo Crolla 

until February half term. As we are currently unaware of when Mrs Hall will be fit to return to work, it is 

worth noting that Mrs Crolla may also be staying on after the February half term if needs be. 

 

As Mrs Crolla has been working with the children since September, so we are hoping that having her as 

their class teacher for this length of time will bring as positive an outcome as possible throughout Mrs 

Hall’s absence. 

 

We will of course keep you updated with any further details we have of Mrs Hall’s recovery. We ask that 

you please support your child by speaking to them about this update. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jon Beisly 

Acting Headteacher 

 


